## The Gunnison Basin Roundtable

January 14, 2011

Todd Doherty Water Supply Planning Section Colorado Water Conservation Board 1580 Logan Street, Suite 600 Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Doherty,

The Gunnison Basin Roundtable has reviewed and is in support of the Water Supply reserve Account Grant Application from the Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District and the Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District. This project is important to the basins and Colorado since it will evaluate the use of excess storage capacity in Blue Mesa Reservoir to avoid or reduce the impact of a Colorado River Compact curtailment in Colorado.

The application and supporting materials for this project will be provided directly to you by Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District. If you require additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pierce

Gunnison Basin Roundtable Chair